

# TWICE invites you to participate in the 2017 Fall Fun Collaborations!

### Choose from two types of "scary" connections this fall....



## CREEPY Creature Collaborations! Grades PreK-4<sup>th</sup>

For 60 crazy minutes, two classrooms will be paired together for a live two-way interactive event. Prior to meeting though, each class will create a creature with a unique creepy theme representing an imaginative idea about a creature in the spirit of fall holiday fun! Students will then write a description of their "crazy creature" for a partner-class to replicate by sending ONLY the description via e-mail, U.S. Mail or Fax to the partner teacher at a TWICE member school. Both classes will meet via videoconference to compare their original "creatures" with the replicated "creatures" to see if the Creepy Creature Collaboration was a success!



### SCARY Stories: WHAT happens next? Grades 5<sup>th</sup> - 8<sup>th</sup>

Plan for a scary 60-minute live two-way interactive program! Participants in the program will have an opportunity to exchange the opening and middle paragraphs of a super-scary story via e-mail, U.S. Mail or Fax with a partner class at a TWICE member school. By exchanging the first two parts of the story, the receiving schools will finish each other's stories by writing "what happens next!" Students will then meet for a "scary" two-way interactive experience via ITV by sharing the remainder of the story by reading it, acting it out sharing it as a poem, using video, or any way they decide would be the be a perfect ending to a truly "scary" story!

#### Who May Participate?

- "Creepy Creature Collaborations" are open to PreK-3rd grade students
- "Scary Stories" is open to 4th -8th grade students.
- Classes will be matched as close as possible to grade level identities.

Cost: Fall Fun Connections are FREE to all members of TWICE

Register at: https://projects.twice.cc/

#### Dates to Keep Track of:

- October 4 thru Friday.....October 13, 2017: Registration for all schools. Equipment verification for both projects will be done
- October 16-17, 2017: Teachers will receive an email with their partner teacher's contact information from TWICF
- November 1-3, 2017: "Fall Fun Connections" will take place for Creepy Creature Collaborations and/or Scary Story Participants.

